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CFS8DL6160RF-3 FCC C2PC COVER LETTER 

 
Date:  03/05/2020 
                                               
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to inform you of our request for a Class II Permissive change we are submitting for our transceiver known as 
CFS8DL6160RF-3.  The transceiver will continue to operate under Part 15.231.    
 
The change involves the antennas – the device is transitioning from PCB trace-type antennas to wire antennas.  This 
change was initiated to improve the overall receive sensitivity of the device.  Measurements of the fundamental along 
with spurious emissions and occupied bandwidth testing was performed to support the change.  See before and after 
photos below. 
 

 
 
Regards, 
 

            X  
                     Michael Antola 


